
Darlington Friends 
Dec. 8, 2022 
 
Meeting opened at 1:15 pm by Helen Shields. Minutes from Nov, 10, 2022 meeting approved.  
 
The following members were present: Wendie Strickler; Allison Strickler and Helen Shields 
 
Cindy’s report- 

✓ Carpet for Children’s story time has been selected 
✓ Holiday party went well; everyone enjoyed making swags; children’s crafts and drinking hot 

chocolate 
 
Treasurer’s report read by Helen- 

✓ Income-$425 
✓ Expenditures-$5546.42 

o Largest expense was a check for $5000 to HCPL Foundation-capital donation for the new 
branch 

✓ Closing balance-$7948.52 
 
It was approved to provide an Amazon Fire Tablet for one Winter Reading Participant who signed up 
through Darlington and completed the program.   
 
It was approved to provide funds for the monthly crafts offered for the children.  This would be in 
addition to supporting Kari’s Cart.   
 
We will be sending out a membership letter in February and it will be emphasizing the need for active 
members and anyone interested in a leadership role.  Nancy Jones and Helen Shields have agreed to 
work on this project. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Thursday, Jan. 12 at 1 pm in the Deer Creek Conference Room.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:15 pm. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
Helen Shields 
 
Acting President 
Acting Secretary 
 
 
 
 


